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Stark County Sobriety Checkpoint and Saturation Patrols 
 

 
NARRATIVE: Impaired driving continues to be a public safety concern throughout North 
Dakota. As of June 13, 2021, there have been 39 fatalities on North Dakota roadways. Thirty 
two percent (11) of the fatalities have been alcohol related. On June 26, 2021, the North 
Dakota Highway Patrol will conduct a sobriety checkpoint and saturation patrols in Stark 
County during Roughrider Days. The increase in traffic provides law enforcement an 
opportunity to be more visible to help encourage drivers to make the responsible decision 
and designate a sober driver. Alcohol related crashes are preventable. Zero Fatalities, Zero 
Excuses. 
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For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Shawn Skogen (701)-328-2447 
sdskogen@nd.gov  

     
 


